


an overview on research by sponsor and industry. She recognized the success of the representative research
awards noted in the report and provided an update on Technology Transfer activities. There was a brief discussion
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the last 10 years for the next meeting.

Faculty Senate Report Dr. Maxwell provided an overview of the priority items the Faculty Senate
has focused on this semester. He noted that the Undergraduate and Graduate committees have worked closely
with the Provost’s office to approve new degrees. He provided a brief overview of the faculty surveys noting that
every other year the Senate will do a campus climate survey and in alternating years, the Senate will circulate a
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